
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League May 2020 Board Meeting 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 
Tritt, Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Gerhart 

Members Absent:  Hedges, Jessen, Toomey, Gabel, Vogt 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, May 14, 2020, in the 
Holmes Golf Course clubhouse and declared that a quorum was present. 

The board voted to eliminate the position of Division Coordinator.  There has 
been a lack of volunteers in past years, resulting in confusion between divisions. 

President Allen reminded those present of the clinic being held on May 15th at 
Holmes.   

Considerable discussion was held on when and if the 2020 league season would 
begin.  The major hang up is the city/county health mandate limiting golf carts to 
one occupant.  The city courses usually have 55 to 65 carts available so the board 
okayed the 9 hole players to begin their season on June 1st as scheduled because 
their numbers are near 30.  The 18 hole players number approx. 95 to a course so 
there would be insufficient carts.  The 18 hole leagues are currently on hold until 
the mandate is lifted or an agreeable compromise can be reached. 

Denny Lacquement presented a ‘Fun Day Fact Sheet’ that he proposed to include 
on the web site.  This will be great information to new golfers as well as a 
refresher for seasoned league members.  The board okayed this action. 

There is concern if we will be able to have this years Fun Days with the current 
mandate of ‘social distancing’.  Areas of concern were:  parking lot, staging area, 
and awards presentation. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 am 

Gary Westerhoff, secretary 


